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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC 

about the result of an open EU public procurement procedure 

 

 

4iG PLC (“4iG”) hereby informs its Esteemed Investors as well as the participants of the financial 

and capital market about the announcement of the successful bid of the consortium led by 4iG 

Plc. as a result of the open EU tender procedure for the "Supply of Supercomputer and Storage", 

organised by the Governmental Information Technology Development Agency.  4iG was 

announced as the successful bidder in the procedure as a member of the joint bidding 

consortium. 

 

The present procurement procedure is implemented with GINOP 3.1.5-20-2020-00001 funds, the 

aim of which is the supply, installation and support of a new supercomputer with a cumulative 

computing power of 5 PFlops and the procurement, delivery, commissioning, integration and 

support of the integrated data storage and engineering tools, which will enable the installation 

of Hungary's largest and most modern target device with the most advanced technical conditions 

in the Supercomputer Centre on the University of Debrecen campus. 

 

Total value of the procedure based on the summary document: HUF 3 138 582 000 + VAT 

 

4iG Plc's share of the value of the procedure: HUF 1 883 149 000 + VAT 

 

 

Budapest, 11th of May 2021 
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